
The Webutuck Music Warriors
Proudly Present:

A Winter Concert
Featuring performances by the Webutuck Music Warriors

grades 7-12 Band and Chorus students!

Wednesday, December 15th, 2021
7:00 PM

In the Webutuck High School Auditorium
**In-person attendance is limited to guests of student
performers & requires pre-registration by 12/13/21**
https://forms.gle/Pj3RS72ehnQRXnBKA

And live-streamed on YouTube
https://youtu.be/ZiRY3XdZakU

https://forms.gle/Pj3RS72ehnQRXnBKA
https://youtu.be/ZiRY3XdZakU

